
     EDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL   

JUNE 2024 NEWSLETTER 
 

SPORTS DAY   Monday 10th June 2024   A separate note has already been posted on Seesaw. 

P1-P3 at 10.30am and P4-P7 at 1pm 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS    Clubs finished on Friday 24th May 2024 EXCEPT for Homework Club 

which will finish on Wednesday 5th June and Activity Club which will finish on Thursday 6th June.  A 

note will be sent in September detailing Clubs available for next year.  Thank you for your support. 

 

SCHOOL FAIR – FRIDAY 7th JUNE 2024 – 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm    Separate notes have been issued 

regarding this event.  Please remember to keep the date free for a great family evening.  We would also like 

to thank Village Eats Chip Shop for providing the sausages and baps for the school fair.  This is an 

extremely kind gesture and we as a School very much appreciate their generosity. We would encourage you 

to support this local business. 

 

SCHOOL TRIPS As you are aware there are many class trips and visits taking place over the next few 

weeks.  Can I please remind all parents that permission slips are required for all trips and these must be 

returned together with the money (if applicable) to your child’s teacher on the date advised on the various 

letters.  Money and slips should not be left at the office but go with your child to the relevant teacher 

in a sealed envelope. This procedure allows for easy management of numbers when all slips are in the 

relevant classes.  Thank you for your continued support with this. 

 

P1 INTAKE We are holding our P1 Intake Afternoon on Wednesday 5th June at 1.30 pm and we look 

forward to welcoming the children into this class in September.  The current Primary 1 class will be going 

home at 1.00 pm on this date.  A separate note will be issued regarding this. 

 

THANK YOU    To all those parents who have helped in school throughout the year, including those who 

have helped in the library, and those who have assisted on school trips.   

 

HOLIDAY DATE CARD 2024/2025   Once again I have organised the printing of a holiday date card 

detailing all school holidays for 2024/2025.  These cards will shortly be issued to all families and this 

should help for the planning of holidays outside of term time.   

 

P6 SEAG APPLICATIONS     For any parents who were not able to attend the Transfer meeting on 14th  

May - please note that it is your responsibility to apply for your child to sit the SEAG tests.  The closing 

date for applications is Friday 20th September 2024.  Information is available on the SEAG website. 



 

 

Forthcoming Events and School Closures 

 

P1 Intake Day   Wednesday 5th June 2024 - Current Primary 1 will go home at 1.00 pm 

School Fair   Friday 7th June 2024  6pm-8pm 

Sports Day   Monday 10th June 2024   P1-P3 at 10.30am & P4-P7 at 1.00pm 

P7 Last Day    Monday 24th June 2024 

School Closes        Friday 28th June 2024 at 12.15 pm (non-uniform day) 

School Reopens  Monday 2nd September – School reopens (for P2-P7 pupils) 

 

The new Primary 1 pupils will receive a separate note indicating the day on which they will start, as 

we will be having a staggered intake on Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th August 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


